Education (General Provisions) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2024

Submission No: 1555

Submitted by: Monika Durand

Publication: Making the submission and your name public

Attachments: No attachment

Submitter Comments:

Dear community members. First I would like to say that all types of parents should be allowed to choose the curriculum that works best for theirchildren. A parent knows their child best. I personally think that the law shouldn't be changed so parents have to follow the Australian National Curriculum. Home schooling parents should be able to continue teaching their children the way they believe is best. Kids have different learning styles and parents need to have the freedom to teach their child the way that works for them. No one will ever know their child better then the parent. Schools are already failing millions of children, we do not want to be part of a system that has only proven to be flawed